

CHILDERN in the CLIMATE CRISIS



Planning Competition

For the Erasmus+ project Children in the Climate Crisis we are searching for plannings of activities or lessons about climate change at educational institutions. That's where you come in: Be creative! Create a planning regarding climate change. In return you will recieve a book containing all sent in plannings!

Prizes: 1st place: participation at the project meeting in Gdańsk

2nd place: picture stories and theaters about climate change

3rd place: a CO2 Sensor

Send the filled planning form available at our website with a short text about your planning to:

cicli@uni-bonn.de

We look forward to receiving your ideas by

15.03.2025!







